
April 4 2016 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:13pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for March, 2016 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $71,741.10 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the meter replacements were continuing again. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the hydrant that had been knocked over by a hit and run driver and that parts had been 
ordered to replace it. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the upcoming water tank inspection by Freeman Industries. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:23pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


